General Secretary: Christine Hancock BSc(Econ) RGN Patrons:
Her Majesty the Queen
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth
the Queen Mother
Her Royal Highness
the Princess Margaret
Countess of Snowdon

20 Cavendish Square London WIM 0AB Code A

2nd December 1991

Anita Tubbritt,

Code A



Dear Anita,

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to speak to you over what I know is a very emotive and difficult subject.

As agreed at our meeting I have written to Chris West, District General Annager and enclosed a personal copy, I will keep you informed of any information as I receive it. I have spoken to Gerrie and also sent her a copy.

I would like to take the opportunity to reinforce the fact that you have the support of the RCN in this subject and if I can be of any more help please don't hestiate in contacting me.

With best wishes.

Regards,

Code A

Keith Murray

Branch Convenor

25 Dysart Avenue, East Cosham, Portsmouth, Hants. PO6 2LY

enc.

